
 

 

South Harbor Rebuild Request for Proposals 
ADDENDUM # 1 

 
TO:  All Potential Bidders 
 
DATE:  9/26/22 
 

 
This addendum forms a part of the South Harbor Rebuild Request for Proposals 

 
 
 
Addendum #1  The Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting is Tuesday, October 4th at 8:30 Am Alaska 

time.   
  
 
 
This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued proposal documents and/or given for 
informational purposes and is hereby made a part of the proposal documents. Please attach this 
addendum to the documents in your possession.  
 
City of Cordova 
 
Signed:   Samantha Greenwood 
 
Print:  Samantha Greenwood 
 
Its:  Public Works Director, City of Cordova   
 


